GREE
of O g, »

%
%
=

\(\WAN
[AY c
A\
NisNOD®

y N - -
&0 Kiwanis
100 YEARS
GREEN BAY — DOWNTOWN, Founded 1917

KIWANIS KEY

Weekly Newsletter of the Kiwanis Club of Green Bay — Downtown

KIWANIS MEETING OF February 6, 2023
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The cold weather seems to be behind us, so this was a perfect day to leave the
house and gather with Kiwanis friends! Enjoying today’s Hyatt Regency buffet of
sirloin steak, potatoes, corn, rolls, salad, and tiramisu were Maria, Anne, Pat, Rick,
Ben W., Ann, Ben G., Bob R., and Eliza. By the way, we blew five meeting minutes
discussing the spelling of “tiramisu”.

Maria gave the prayer and we sang “Let Me Call You Sweetheart” in honor of the
upcoming Valentine’s Day. Happy dollars came from Ben G. (YMCA Youth in
Government), Anne (new car), Maria (teaching Chip to ski), and Rick for the
selection of Ben G. as a Green Bay Chamber of Commerce Future 15 Young
Professional. We gave Ben a congratulations card with our autographs! He'll find
out if he’s Young Professional of the Year at a banquet on March 2nd. Because of
her job, Ben’s wife already knows the winner ... but her lips are sealed!

During the rest of the meeting, we made our way through a wide range of topics.

* iPad donations - thank you notes from recipients Fiona and Declan, Ben W.
mentioned how valuable the iPad we donated is to his grandson, Eliza said the
Circle K Club bake sale raised enough money to donate one iPad and she’d like
our help in selecting a recipient.



* Circle K District Convention - Will be held February 24 thru 26 at the Radisson
Green Bay with eleven UWGB members attending, Eliza invited us too! Speaking
of Eliza, congratulations on your grad school acceptance!

* Nicolet School - the third grade teachers have invited us back for lunch and
games with the kids on March 17th (St. Patrick’s Day). More details to follow, but
please put this on your calendar.

* Preble Key Club - we’re concerned that Kiwanis International is planning to
suspend the club for non-payment of dues, members volunteered to help work
this out.

* Dinner at the YMCA - we are hosting our Kiwanis division meeting dinner on the
23rd at the YMCA (235 N. Jefferson St.). Please arrive by 5:30 PM. RSVP to Mike
Hipple, our Division 10 Lt. Governor, by this Friday, please. His email address

is mikehipple4@gmail.com.

Next club meeting - Monday, February 20th at noon at the Hyatt Regency. Come
for the delicious lunch, interesting people, and free parking!

By: Rick Satterlee



